JULY 2019

gummer Updateg

Summer Holiday fun is just around the corner, whether at home or away enjoy your family time together.
Have a go at the Reading Challenge- Space Chase at libraries www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries and
visit the Cawston Exhibit at the Cromer Boat Shelf Trail in the Cromer Co-op Food shop [ends 11" Aug]!

CONGRATULATIONS!
STARS: Toby P, Felix G, Addison, Daniel A, Tobey L, Amelia P, Jack H,
Harry O, Dominic, Charlie O, Nelle and Chloe.
CITIZENS: Freya S, Edward, Ebony W, Charlotte S, Arthur A and Saskia.
Sportasaurus: Archie C, Arthur L, Freya S, Orla-May, Saskia, Frank,
Tobey L, Connor B, Harry O, Audrey and Jayden L.
Fitness Cup: Alfie C and Aarav.
Kindness Cup: Orla-May and Ebony W.
5 Star Awards: Cody, India, Logan, Samuel J, Josh B-S, Rufus, Adam C,
Hannah S, Talia, Pearl, lvy, Charlie Mc, Harry M, Bailey, Harry P, Jack L,
Barney, Phoebe, Chloe, Sylvie, Arthur L, Lucas W, Lila, Hallam, Nelle,
Joseph T-D, Jayden L, Ailsa, Archie C, Emily, Myah, Austen M, Austin H,
. Reeve, Ruby, Millie L-M, Eleanor W, Isabella, Jayden T, Amelia B, Leo,
Lilly-Mai, Lily W, Henry O, Sophie B, Frank, Charlie O, Saskia, Charlie L,
William B, Audrey, Elsie -May, Lufian, Sophie M, Noah, Imogen, Sofia,
Joseph F, Jennifer, George P, Courtney, Jasmine M, Angel, Fred D,
! Harry T, Freddie B, Eleanor B and Connor B.

and CELEBRATIONS!
OFSTED; GOOD -June 2019
‘Cawston Primary Academy is a happy place where pupils are keen
: to learn and achieve.’
School Games KS1: SILVER- July 2019
School Games KS2: GOLD -July 2019
RE Quality Mark: GOLD -July 2019

THANK- YOU ©
Many thanks to all of our families for supporting
Cawston Primary Academy this year.

Thanks to the Friends for fundraising events!
Thank you to our governors for giving voluntary
support to bring about school improvements.

Thank you to our staff team for their skills,
dedication and for putting children first.
Farewell

We are very sorry to be losing some valued staff
this term. Over the years they have given expert
care and guidance to our pupils and have
contributed so much to our school community.
We will miss them all but wish them good luck
for their future ventures. Farewell to Miss Ware,
Mrs Moore, Mrs Corke and Mrs Latham as a TA,
but she will continue her excellent work with
Smiles.

Thank you to our Year 6 pupils for being great
Buddies and prefects. We wish them all the very
best for their next big step onto High School!

' We wish you all safe and happy summer holidays. First day of school year is Weds 4 Sept!J




